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Secretary of State’s Office Announces Voter Resource Campaign 
and Website for 2024 Election Cycle 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – For the 2024 Election Cycle, the Wyoming Secretary of State’s Office is 
announcing our comprehensive voter information campaign designed to provide the public with the 
resources and information they need for the 2024 Election. The Campaign’s “Wyoming Votes” webpage 
contains information related to voter registration, polling locations, Voter ID requirements, reporting a 
concern, and changes to Wyoming’s absentee voting statutes. The webpage is part of a multimedia effort 
to inform Wyoming voters ahead of the 2024 Primary and 2024 General Elections. 

“At the Secretary of State’s Office, we are very excited about administering the 2024 Election 
Cycle,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray said. “Our Campaign provides a number of resources to inform 
Wyoming’s citizens exercising their right to vote. Should Wyomingites have any questions or concerns, 
I urge them to contact our office. At the Secretary of State’s Office, we remain focused on serving the 
people of Wyoming and conducting a great election.” 

The Campaign’s “Wyoming Votes” webpage can be found at www.letsvotewyo.org. Secretary 
Gray’s audio statement can be found via the attached audio file. 
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